
Dear Madam

Kenepuru and Central Sounds Residents’ Association Submission
for the 2014-15 Annual Plan:

Request for Funding Allocation for a Public Toilet
in the vicinity of the Torea Bay Jetty

The  Association  strongly  believes  that  a  public  toilet  facility  located  in 
reasonable  proximity  to  the  Torea  Bay  jetty  is  long  overdue  given  the 
significant year round flow of people, vessels and vehicles to and from this 
busy jetty.

Accordingly,  the  Association  requests  that  the  Marlborough  District 
Council set aside in its funding programme a sufficient sum of money for 
the placement, construction and maintenance of a public toilet at the Torea 
Bay jetty.

The Association confirms and assures the Council that should an allocation 
is made it would be pleased to support and assist the Council in the process  
of identifying an appropriate location and the associated resource consent 
application.
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The Chief Executive

Marlborough District Council

PO Box 443

Blenheim 7240
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Attn. Judith North

Ross Withell

(President)

Kenepuru Road

RD 2

Picton 7282



The  Association  confirms  that  it  would  like  to  present/talk  to  this 
submission at the public hearing.

Yours sincerely

Ross Withell

President

Kenepuru and Central Sounds Residents’ Association

c/- 2725 Kenepuru Road

RD 2, Picton 7282

Email: withell@clear.net.nz
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